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Medicaid Fraud Oversight

This bill transfers the Medicaid Fraud unit from the Department of Public Safety to the 
Department of Health and the Attorney General's Office.  The Executive Offices, 
Criminal Justice, and Legislature Appropriations Subcommittee has approved the transfer 
to the Attorney General's Office, along with the funding.  With some reallocation of 
resources, the Department of Health will be able to handle the increased workload within 
its current budget.

AMENDED NOTE

No fiscal impact.

Individual and Business Impact
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